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Nature Center Covid-19 Safety Sheet 

 

Harriet Alexander Nature Center (HANC) re-opening for public visitors: 
HANC staff have created the following safety sheet to share important information to keep HANC visitors, volunteers 

and staff safe.  If you have any additional questions, please contact the Lead Naturalist:  

Debbie Cash 651-792-7163  debbie.cash@cityofroseville.com  

 

PUBLIC ACCESS HAS BEEN MODIFIED: 

- HANC will open for public visitors on Saturdays, Tuesdays and Thursdays, 10am-4pm, beginning on Sat, Sep 12. 

-Visitors will be welcome to enter upstairs, explore the exhibit area and classroom, touch and play with specified items, 

and use the bathrooms. They will not have access to the drinking fountain, the kitchen, or the library. 

 

-A posted sign will ask visitors not to enter HANC if they are experiencing COVID-19 symptoms or if they have had 

contact with someone with COVID-19. 

 

ARRIVAL AND DEPARTURE INFORMATION: 

-HANC will be open for up to 25% of upstairs building capacity (20 visitors). In the event that the number of visitors 

threatens to exceed 20 people, a 1-hour time limit will take effect with a waiting list. 

-Upon entering, visitors will be required to sign a contact sheet to use in the event of Contact Tracing for Covid-19 

exposure.   

 

SOCIAL DISTANCING INFORMATION: 

-All adults and children over 5 years old who enter the building, including staff and volunteers, will be required to wear 

masks while inside. 

-Moveable display items, furniture, and play shelves will be separated by a minimum of 6 feet. 

-Volunteers and employees will be instructed to maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from visitors and each other. 

 

BASIC CLEANING INFORMATION: 

-Bathroom cleaning & disinfecting prior to each open day. 

-High touch surfaces will be disinfected at the end of each volunteer shift, or at least once per day. 

-A “Used Toys” bin will be placed in the children’s play area. Employees will empty bins and clean/disinfect items daily as 

directed by CDC guidelines. 

 

It is important to note that all Roseville Parks and Recreation programs have been planned, developed and conducted 

following the Center for Disease Control (CDC) and MDH guidelines for Social Distancing in Recreational Programs. 

Please be aware there is some risk of participating in any activity during the pandemic. Even though we are working 

to provide as safe as an environment as possible, 100% mitigation cannot be guaranteed for any activity. 
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